
Wednesday, 24 May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to thank you for your support this term — the pupils who are taking exams 
are doing very well, and our other pupils have been very supportive and considerate. They 
could not have done it without your support!

Please note that this half term ends on Friday, 26th of May. Term will resume on Tuesday, 
6th of June. All staff will be in the office on Monday, 5th of June for an inset day should you 
need to contact us. 

We hope all pupils will enjoy their half term break, even if they are taking the week to revise 
for the upcoming exams! 

Thank you for your continued support.
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